
   Legal Notice 
 

Weesaw Township 
 
     Public Hearing 
 
 
 

The Weesaw Township Planning Commission will conduct a Public Hearing on April 22, 

2024 at 7:00pm. at the Township Hall located at 13518 State St. New Troy MI 49119. 
 

Please take notice that the Weesaw Township Planning Commission will hold a public 

hearing on Monday April 22,2024 at 7:10 p.m. in the Weesaw Township Hall, New Troy, 

Michigan, 49119 to review with the public the updated Township Master Plan. 
 

Weesaw Township is in the process of updating their Master Plan, which guides future land, 

use and development in the Township. The purpose of this notice is to inform the public that the 
Planning Commission is holding a Public Hearing as required by Public Act 33 of 2008, of the 

Planning Enabling Act, as amended. 
 

The draft Master Plan is available for review on the Township's website: 

www.weesawtownship.net . 

 

The Township will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services to those with 

disabilities planning to attend upon seven (7) days' notice to the Township Clerk. lf you require 

such aids or services and plan to attend this meeting, please call the Township 
. 

Written comments will be accepted through April 22,2024 by 1:00 pm. at the Weesaw Township 

Hall 13518 State St. P.O. Box 38, New Troy, Ml 49119) or through e-mail at 

weesawtownship.trusty@outlook.com . All interested parties will be heard during the meeting. 

 
Weesaw Township Planning Commission 
13518 State St. 
PO Box 38 
New Troy Ml  
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